
 

 

 

March 17, 2020 

New Information From Your CPMG Medical Directors… 

        … always interesting to us – hopefully useful to you! 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Affiliate Family,  

  

In this rapidly changing situation, we’re doing our best to get accurate and up-to-date 

information to you as quickly as possible.  (The fluidity of what’s going on was well-

characterized by the announcement of the first community spread that was made literally 

minutes after the last email we sent out saying that to date there was no confirmed 

community transmission.) 

  

First, please see the attached information from San Diego County Health and Human 

Services.  Secondly, Dr. Ken Morris, Chief Medical Officer of CPCMG, has been 

sending out a daily update to his providers, which he has graciously offered to provide in 

order for us to share it with the affiliate community.  Please keep an eye out for that daily 

email.  Finally, we’re in the process of developing guidance for the use of telemedicine 

when it is clinically appropriate, which we will get out to you as soon as possible. 

  

Please, as always, reach out to Provider Relations or any of us with any questions.  We’ll 

do our best to answer them, or find the information you need. 

  

Whitney Edwards, MD 

Senior Medical Director 

Children's Physicians Medical Group 

wedwards@rchsd.org 

858-309-6278 

  

Marshall Littman, MD 

Associate Medical Director 

Children's Physicians Medical Group 

mlittman@rchsd.org 

858-309-6276 

  

Tom Mohr, MD 

President 

Children's Physicians Medical Group 

tmohr@rchsd.org 

858-309-6277 

 


